PlanningAlias

From: JANET MAUND

Sent: Friday, April 2, 2021 4:41 PM
To: PlanningAlias

Subject: Traffic

Dear Sir,

With reference to File number RZ000042

If planning permission goes forward for a hotel on this piece of land | would like to feel that our council have major plans
for assisting traffic flow in that area. The intersection is already extremely busy at the bottom of Ryan Road.

Surely there is another piece of land where a hotel can go without crowding this area even more?
With 3 buildings making 251 residences being built beside Superstore the present traffic infrastructure is not sufficient.

Yours respectfully,
Janet Maund

Sent from my iPad



